
  
______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

“So then, just as you received Christ Jesus as Lord,  

continue to live your lives in Him, rooted and built  

up in Him, strengthened in the faith as you were taught,  

and overflowing with thankfulness.”  

                                                                Colossians 2:6-7 

“Whatever you do, work at it with all your heart, as 

working for the Lord, not for human masters, since you 

know that you will receive an inheritance from the Lord 

as a reward. It is the Lord Christ you are serving.” 

                                                            Colossians 3:23-24 

 

 

 

August 28, 2023 

MONDAY, 
MAY 

19 

Waffles 
 

TUESDAY, 
MAY 

20 

Cheeseburgers 
 

WEDNESDAY, 
MAY 

21   

Orange Chicken 
 

THURSDAY, 
MAY 

22 

Walking Tacos 
 

FRIDAY, 
MAY 

23 

FREE Hot 
Dogs & Chips 
 

SCHOOL LUNCH _____________________________________________ 

____________________________________________________ 

May 19, 2025 

Website: www.heritage-christian.org   For attendance: attendance@heritage-christian.org 
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________________________________________________________________ 

Congratulations to this year’s graduating class. We are proud of you all! 

Truman John Anderson 

Katriel Grace Bos 

Parker William Dixon 

Isaac Benjamin Ethridge 

Kennedy Grace Gamillo 

Wyatt Kenneth Groff 

Gavin Thomas Henderson 

Hutch David Herron 

Ella Lee Huestis 

Michael Fuzhan Kneeland 

 

Many blessings on a Christ centered bright future! 

 

 

Aiden Christopher Lee 

Gareth Lance Martin 

Tate Curtis Nunberg 

Sophia Marie Parker 

Kira Pearl Renne 

Noelle Frances Rice 

Parker Eliot Sanford 

Jackson Gilchrist Sayre 

Audrey Joy Wielenga 

 

 

 

___________________________________________ 

Last Day of School 

This Friday, May 23rd, the Parent Teacher Fellowship has a fun day 

in store for Falcons of all ages. The day will begin with All School 

Chapel at 8:05am. Then a morning of inflatables and outdoor field 

games beginning at 9am. This will be followed by a free hot dog & 

chip lunch starting at 10:30am! Capping off the fun will be a special 

treat in the yard. School will be officially dismissed at 12pm. Join us for a fun day to say good-

bye to friends, teachers, and the 2024-25 School Year! We will need many volunteers to make this 

the best end of the year celebration ever! Click Here to Sign-up to help! It is seriously a blast. 

Have a great summer Falcons! 

 

 

 

 

_________________________________________ 

Congratulations to HCS Golf Team 

Congratulations to the Heritage Golf Team for winning the 2025 

State Golf Championship! The day was very wet and cold, but the 

athletes persevered through the tough weather. In addition to the 

Team championship: 

- Heritage placed second in the 4-man Scramble team: (Gareth 

  Martin, Dakota Carlson, Silas Chamberlin, and Hutch Herron) 

  behind Billings Christian School 

- 1st place for individual Girls Stroke Play: Kennedy Gamillo 

- Swept the individual Boys Stroke Play: 1st - Daniel Verellen, 2nd - Aiden Lee, 3rd - Eli Lee 

Way to go Falcons!  

 

 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/60B0D4BA8A729A2FC1-56327585-2025


  

_______________________________________________________________ 

Secondary Schedules for 2025-26 

Secondary Course Requests have been handed out to students. Please mark electives and other 

classes in addition to the core classes required. We would request that forms for classes be 

turned in by end of day May 23rd (last day of school). Some electives have a limit on how many 

students we can enroll and classes will be filled in order that requests are received. Thank you for 

helping us out and turning those forms in soon. 

_______________________________________________________________ 

Summer Mentor Opportunity   

REFILL is a gathering of middle school and high school age girls 

with college mentors to be renewed by God's word and by each 

other. Ellie Forrest (HCS student) describes it this way, "It's like a 

youth group, but it goes deeper into discipleship." REFILL creates 

an outlet for girls who want to know God, walk in truth, stand by 

each other in trials, and know that they are not alone. Their kickoff 

event is August 13th called PICNIC WITH A PURPOSE, but they 

will be meeting on Monday's throughout the summer. For more information you can 

email REFILL@myyahoo.com 

______________________________________ 

Fitness Bootcamp at HCS This Summer 

This summer you are all invited to join the fun! Here at HCS, 

there will be a workout opportunity starting the first week of 

June. It will be held on Tuesdays and Thursdays at 6-7am. 

The cost is $75/month (with an option for drop ins). Faculty, 

parents, and students 14+ are welcome. Workouts are for all 

skill levels. This could be a healthy way to build community 

over the summer. If you are interested please contact 

Debbie Runyon at 406-641-0555 and please invite others. 

_______________________________________________________________ 

2nd Annual Glow in the Dark Golf Tournament 

Heritage Booster Club is excited to announce the second 

annual glow in the dark golf tournament. This will be held the 

Sunday before School Starts in the fall: August 24th, 2025. 

Please register by August 1st, 2025 and payment must be 

received to be officially registered. All funds will benefit the 

Heritage Booster Club. See Flyer for more information. 

mailto:REFILL@myyahoo.com


 

 

____________________________________________________________________ 

Driver’s Education This Fall 

Heritage Christian School is considering offering a Driver Education 

class this Fall. This class will be Montana Department of Justice certified 

and will meet all of Montana’s requirements for Driver’s Education. We 

would tentatively begin classes on Monday, August 11th with a mandatory parent/student meeting on 

Friday, August 8th from 6-8pm. The last class would tentatively be on Thursday, October 2nd. Drives 

would continue through October 6th. To be eligible for the class students must have their 15th 

birthday on or before February 11th, 2026 (Some leeway may be allowed on a case-by-case basis). 

The cost of the class will be $400, payable to Heritage Christian School. For Heritage students, the 

non-refundable payment must be made in the school office before May 30th to hold a spot in the 

class. After that, the class sign-up will be open to non-Heritage students and the only way to hold a 

spot in the class is to pay the fee at the Heritage School office. The class will be limited to 14 

students. If we do not get 14 students in the class, then we may cancel the class, and your payment 

will be refunded to you. 

Classes will be held Monday through Thursday from 8-10am with drives scheduled after class 

(10am-12pm and 12-2pm) until school starts on August 28th. After school starts, class will be held 

from 6:30-8am with drives scheduled after school (3:30-5:30pm). Each student will be required to 

attend one session (2 hours) of Behind the Wheel instruction for each section of class. That will 

usually amount to one session (2 hours) each week or so for a total of 6 drives. A sign-up sheet for 

these drives will be available at the parent meeting on Friday, August 8th. If you have a student who 

is eligible and wishes to participate, please contact Sandy Walker at sandy@heritage-christian.org. 

 _________________________________________________________________ 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

-  Tuesday, May 20th: 5th Grade Wax Museum – 2pm 

-  Wednesday, May 21st: Kindergarten Graduation – 2pm 

-  Friday, May 23rd: All School Chapel – 8:05am 

-  Friday, May 23rd: Last Day of School – Early Release – 12pm 

 

 

 

 

  

 


